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Comments: I am opposed to the development of a coal mining operation in the Ouachita National Forest near the

Oklahoma border. The Forest Service should not be allowed to do this. I am opposed because 1) the national

forest is to be preserved for natural and environmental protection; b) coal mining itself is detrimental to climate

preservation and causes harmful outputs that contribute to climate endangerment; c) this development is of no

benefit to the residents of Arkansas.

 

 

 

Thank you.


